IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

AVAILABILITY OF MONITORING DATA FOR
UNREGULATED CONTAMINANTS FOR

ADRIAN P S D, WV3304911

Our water system has sampled for a series of unregulated contaminants. Unregulated
contaminants are those that do not yet have a drinking water standard set by the US
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). The purpose of monitoring for these contaminants
is to help EPA decide whether the contaminants should have a standard. As our customers,

you have a right to know that this data is available.

If you are interested in examining the results, please contact:

Norma Woody, Manager at 304-924-6107

(Contact Name) (Phone Number)

°" Adrian Public Service District

P.O. Box 87, French Creek, WV 26218
{Mailing Address)

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those
who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes,
schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies
by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by ADRIANP S D
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